
  

 

INDIAN SCHOOL MUSCAT 

 

PO Box: 2470, Ruwi, P.C. 112 

Sultanate of Oman 

 

ISM/PRN/262/2021-22                                                                   March 24, 2022 

  CIRCULAR TO PARENTS OF THE SCHOOL  

Dear Parent, 

 

Greetings from Indian School Muscat! 

 

We are pleased to inform you that the Embassy of India, Muscat is organizing a Mega 

Blood Donation Drive in association with the Ministry of Health as a part of the Azadi 

Ka Amrit Mahotsav (AKAM) from April 9, 2022 to April 15, 2022. 

  

You are invited to participate in this blood donation drive at the Indian Embassy 

Auditorium, where the parents shall volunteer to donate. 

 

Kindly register your name in the below given link. The Embassy will intimate suitable 

time slots and also provide a certificate for those volunteering to donate. 

  

Parent registration link: 

link: https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdmCJD6nMSQZZVTio0AdpP1f

LCLKu2XSIcjmyXZ-Mmz7FbQAA/viewform 

 

  

In case any parent is intending to donate during the Holy month of Ramadan, they shall 

register respectively as mentioned above and contribute their donations post iftar at the 

Bousher blood bank during the above period (April 9, 2022 to April 15, 2022). 

  

We encourage your best participation in this initiative. 
 

With warm regards, 

                           
Dr Rajeev Kumar Chauhan 

Principal 
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